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I feel strongly that animals must have a right to humane conditions and lives. Making it a crime 
for people to observe their lives and speak out if necessary is a violation of both their rights and 
ours. They may be animals , there for human consumption and financial gain but there is never a 
justification for cruelty or inhumane treatment. We need people to be free to protect them 
without persecution. 
 Yours Faithfully, Jane Mari 


